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BACK THE BID!

Sustainable Transport Solutions for England’s two newest National Parks

I can confirm that (Organisation Name) _ Worthing Revolutions Cycle Campaign _ supports the ‘Sustainable Transport Solutions for England’s two newest National Parks’ bid to the Department for Transport Local Sustainable Transport Fund for a package of sustainable transport measures in the New Forest and South Downs National Parks. 

(Organisation Name) Worthing Revolutions Cycle Campaign supports the objectives to support economic growth and reduced carbon emissions in the New Forest and South Downs National Parks. 

	Name
	John Coote

	Position
	

	Organisation 
	Worthing Revolutions Cycle Campaign

	Address
	

	Contact Number
	

	Email Address
	organisation@worthingrevolutions.org.uk

	Comments


	We would like to highlight the significant problems of cycle access to the Downs and to locations north of the Downs from the coastal strip near Worthing. As one of the largest towns in West Sussex we would argue that there are significant gains to be made towards the objectives of the bid in this area of the SDNP.
We welcome the specific inclusion safety improvements to the A283 Downs Link crossing on Bramber by-pass (and point out that this should include cyclists’ safety as well as pedestrians!)

The A27 at Sompting presents a significant barrier to access to the South Downs via Sompting Church. There have been recent complaints about this from horseriders, cyclists and walkers.

There is no cycle route out of Worthing to the north. The A24 is too dangerous and unpleasant for the great majority of cyclists. We would like to see a cycle path between Findon and Washington alongside the A24, giving access to the South Downs Way.

A long-standing barrier to access to Arundel and the Arun Valley area from the east is the dangerous cycle crossing at Poling on the cycle path alongside the A27 between Angmering and Crossbush. 

We suggest that a key cycling link is to provide a route through the Arun Valley. A cycle path between North Stoke and South Stoke would open a valuable new route through the Downs, linking Arundel and Amberley.




Please return completed forms to 

Chris Gregory

Transport and Tourism Officer

New Forest National Park Authority

Lymington Town Hall

Avenue Road

Lymington

SO41 9ZG

Or email chris.gregory@newforestnpa.gov.uk 
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